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Date: 28th October, 2024 
 
To, 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Dalal Street, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Mumbai – 400001. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Outcome of the Board Meeting held on Monday, 28th October, 2024 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 & 33 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that the Board of Directors 
at their Meeting held on Monday, 28th October, 2024 has approved the following: 
 

1. Un-audited Financial Results along with the Limited Review Report for the 
quarter and half year ended 30th September, 2024. (Copy enclosed) 

2. Appointment of M/s. Nilesh Shah & Associates (Company Secretaries in Whole-
Time Practice) as the Secretarial Auditors of the Company for the financial year 
2024-25. 

 
The Meeting commenced at 04:00 P.M. and concluded at 05:00 P.M. 
 
 
Kindly take the above on your records. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Walchand PeopleFirst Limited 
 
 
 
______________ 
Nachiket Sohani  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: ACS 48562 
  
 
Encl.: a/a 
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